
 

Privacy Advisory Commission 

January 2nd, 2019 5:00 PM 

Meeting Cancellation Notice 

Commission Members:  District 1 Representative: Reem Suleiman, District 2 Representative: Chloe Brown, District 3 
Representative: Brian M. Hofer, District 4 Representative: Lou Katz, District 5 Representative: Raymundo Jacquez III, 
District 6 Representative: Gina Tomlinson, District 7 Representative: Robert Oliver, Council At-Large Representative: 
Henry Gage III, Mayoral Representative: Heather Patterson 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Due to the New Year’s Holiday the January 2nd meeting 
of the PAC has been cancelled. A Special Meeting has 
been scheduled for Wednesday January 8th from 5-7pm 
at City Hall in Hearing Room 1. The agenda for that 
meeting will be distributed Friday January 3rd. 


